THE CENTRAL COUNCIL OF CHURCH BELL RINGERS
Charity Registration No 270036

Executive

Notes of the meeting held on Sunday 24 January 2019 at 11am at the Hanbury Hall, Spitalfields,
London.

Present: Christopher O’Mahony (President), David Kirkcaldy (Deputy President), Mary Bone
(Secretary), Andy Smith (Treasurer) (by Skype), Phillip Barnes, Alison Everett, David Smith, Clyde
Whittaker.

1. New Framework for Method Ringing: please see the email from the President dated 28 February
giving notice of implementation of the Framework on 1 June 2019 (rule 10.8).

2. The Executive appointed David Mattingley, Ilan Oram and the Council’s Treasurer as stewards of
the Fred E. Dukes International Bell Fund.

3. A privacy notice has been produced and is available on the website at https://cccbr.org.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2019/02/Central-Council-Privacy-Notice-Edition1.pdf.

4. The minutes of the Lancaster meeting are now available on the website at
https://cccbr.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/cc2018-minutes.pdf. I apologise for the extreme
delay — as some of you already know, my laptop was stolen when we were burgled in October and
the minutes therefore had to be reconstituted from earlier drafts.

5. The next meeting of the Executive will be held by Skype on Thursday 28 March.

Discussions continued in the afternoon when Executive members were joined by the workgroup
leads (Alison Hodge, Graham John, Louise Nightingale, Doug Hird and Tim Hine).

Mary Bone
Secretary
06.03.2019
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